
 

Hello to parents and children 

We are the Red Romans Togetherness House captains. 

 

We hope you are looking forward to our ‘Save the Children’ Christmas Jumper day on  
Wednesday 15th December in school. Please remember your £1 recommended donation.  
 

 
In addition, we would like to hold a Cake sale in aid of Save the Children, our House Charity, on the 
last day of term, Friday 17th December, in the afternoon with all money being added to our Save the 
Children Christmas Jumper Day total. 
 

Polite request: 
We would like to request donations of cakes to sell on the day. Please send in your kind donations of 
cakes on Friday 17th December, for us to ‘tray-up’ and take a tray around to each class in the 
afternoon in exchange for 50p per cake. Please send your child in with 50p on the last day of term if 
you would like to support our House charity. 
Thank you 

Romans House Captains  

Jessica, Harry and Leo 

 


